Sent: 4/08/2023 6:19:43 PM
Subject: Stony Range

To who it may concern,

Your idea of building “community” whatever right next to Stony Flora & Fauna in Dee Why is
disgusting. There are very few places that fauna can call home and this is one. There is even
a sensory trail. You will be blocking all the natural light and just creating more eye sores.
Enough with ruining our small peninsula with building towers. Invest in gardens and natural
spaces. We need them. The earth needs them. Please protect what we have and add to their
value. Create more places like Stony!

Thank you.

Savannah Baker.
McDonald St Freshwater



